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From: Pete Menjares, Interim President <president@spu.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 2:09 PM
To:
Subject: Announcement of Town Hall with SPU Board of Trustee members

Office of the President 

Members of the Board of Trustees will be available for a time of questions and answers related to 

the recent decision on employee lifestyle expectations. 

This is not a public event and is not available for livestream. We will host this town hall for SPU 

faculty, staff, and students in Royal Brougham Pavilion at 11:10 a.m. on Thursday, May 26.* We 

will conclude the meeting at 12:10 p.m. as there are other events taking place in Royal Brougham 

Pavilion immediately following the town hall. 

We will be taking questions in advance of the meeting so that we respond to as many as possible. 

To submit a question, please use this form. Questions must be received by Wednesday, May 25, at 

5 p.m. We will organize them prior to the meeting and make every attempt to cover the range of 

questions and concerns we receive. 

*While our campus protocols have changed for COVID, mask wearing is recommended for this

group meeting.
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